
Sullivan Middle School
Home of the Wildcats

To:             Wildcat Parents and Students
From:         Rudy Ramirez, Principal
Date:          May 25, 2021
Re:             This n’ That

Good Afternoon Wildcat Family.

Below is information regarding the bell schedule for the last week of school. Also, you
will find information about our 8th-grade Promotion.

On Thursday, May 27th,  I will send additional information regarding 2021-22
Registration, Summer School, and chromebooks.

End of the Year Bell Schedule
In-Person Instruction

Monday, June 7 - - - - - - - - - - - Regular Bell Schedule

Tuesday, June 8 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - Minimum Day
Wednesday, June 9 - - - - - - - - - - - - Minimum Day
Thursday, June 10 - - - - - - - - - - - - - Minimum Day

Period 1        8:15am – 8:50am
Period 2        8:55am – 9:30am
Period 3        9:35am – 10:10am
Nutrition 10:10am – 10:20am
Period 4        10:25am – 11:00am
Period 5        11:05am – 11:40am
Period 6 11:45am – 12:20pm

In the morning, students may pick up a breakfast snack and lunch items.
As it has been this year, there is no cost to the students.



Friday, June 11 - - - Last day of school - - - Minimum Day
Students will follow the regular Friday Synchronous/Asynchronous Bell Schedule.

Distance Learning Instruction
Monday, June 7 – Friday, June 11 - - - - - - - There is no change to your instructional day.
The regular bell schedule for Synchronous/Asynchronous learning will be followed.

Sullivan Middle School - 2021 Promotion
Yesterday, I met with all In-person 8th graders and discussed Promotion. Thursday, I will
meet with all the Distance Learning students and discuss Promotion.

Date: Thursday - June 10, 2021

Time: 9:30 am (In-person students)
1:30 pm (Distance Learning students)

Place: Sullivan Middle School Lower Field

Who: 100+ Students and 2 Parents/Adults for each student.

Are masks required? – Yes.

I am aware that there is a desire to have family members present during the Promotion
Ceremony. Parents are excited about sharing this moment with many. But, becuase of
Covid guidelines, we are limited in the number of people who can attend. Please leave
siblings and children at home. I know this is not what you want to hear, but I will adhere
to the 2 people per student and the wearing of masks.

Next week I will send you specific information regarding:
● Arrival time for your student.
● Parking
● Livestreaming the Promotion Ceremony
● Submitting names for each student’s attendees



For any questions regarding this information, please contact Meghann Cate,
OfficeManager, at (760) 631-5209 or meghann.cate@bonsallusd.com.

​Regards,

Mr. Rudy Ramirez
Principal


